
May 26, 2010 

 

Notice of Application for Delisting of Stock on Osaka Stock Exchange 

 

This to inform you that we made a resolution on application for delisting of common stock listed on the Osaka 

Stock Exchange, 1st Section as follows at a board of directors meeting held on May 26, 2010: 

 

1. Reason of application for delisting 

Although we have listed our stock on four security exchanges in Tokyo, Nagoya, Osaka, and Fukuoka, trading 

volume of our common stock on the Osaka Stock Exchange is small, and it is therefore considered that such 

delisting will have little effect on our shareholders and investors, so we are determined to apply for the delisting on 

that Exchange. 

 

2. Exchanges on which our stock is listed other than Osaka Stock Exchange 

Tokyo Stock Exchange, Nagoya Stock Exchange, Fukuoka Stock Exchange 

 

3. Date of application for delisting 

May 27, 2010 (Thursday) 

 

4. Future prospect 

Delisting is expected to be made, in principle, one month after the day our stock is transferred to the liquidation 

post after we submit documents applying for the delisting of securities, and the Osaka Stock Exchange accepts 

such documents. 


